
Normandy Schools Collaborative Mission Statement

Normandy Schools Collaborative prepares global leaders for college, career, and productive
citizenship by empowering a community of confident learners and valuing the unique contributions
of every student.



NSC Staff Spotlight!

Help us recognize NSC staff making a difference in our schools. Nominate them today!

Chris Trahan, Director of Communications
Raygan Clark, Multimedia Specialist
Kennedy Davis, Multimedia Specialist

mailto:ctrahan@normandysc.org
mailto:Raygan.clark@normandysc.org
mailto:Kennedy.davis@normandysc.org


NHS Chess Players Take Their Talent to Washington, D.C.

This week, Zechariah Barber and Amir Brown, students from Normandy High School, embarked on
an exciting journey to Washington, D.C. They were part of a delegation of local chess players
commemorating the tenth anniversary of Congress declaring St. Louis as the Chess Capital of the
United States.

Accompanied by their team sponsor, Ms. Aparna Chandra, the students had the privilege of visiting
the U.S. Capitol. They showcased their exceptional chess skills in an exposition game with
Missouri Congressional Delegation members, including House and Senate members. Some
members of the congressional delegation were so impressed that they offered internships to the
students.

Their trip was made possible thanks to the generous support of the St. Louis Chess Club, which
provided transportation and accommodations, ensuring an unforgettable experience for these
promising young players.

https://saintlouischessclub.org/


L to R: Zechariah Barber, Aparna Chandra, Amir Brown





L to R: Amir Brown, U.S. Senator Josh Hawley, Zechariah Barber

Bel-Nor Scholars Meet Idris Goodwin & Lorraine Nam
Our Bel-Nor scholars recently took a field trip, joining 1,400 student Believers, organized by The
Believe Project and Metro Theater Company. They listened and spoke with award-winning
playwright Idris Goodwin for the premiere of his picture book "Your House Is Not Just A House,"
alongside the talented illustrator Lorraine Nam at the America’s Center Convention Complex.

The opportunity to interact with the author and illustrator enriched their understanding and ignited
their curiosity and passion for creativity. As they asked insightful questions and absorbed wisdom
from these accomplished artists, our scholars took a significant step toward realizing their
potential as creators and critical thinkers.

https://thebelieveprojects.com/
https://thebelieveprojects.com/
https://www.metroplays.org/




Normandy Working with Partners to Combat Bullying

Normandy Schools Collaborative joined forces with Beyond Housing and the Megan Meier
Foundation to kick off Mental Health Awareness Month in a powerful way! We discussed vital
strategies to prevent bullying and foster a safer and more supportive community. Let's continue to
prioritize mental health and support one another every day.

Thank you to the Megan Meier Foundation for sharing your story!

https://beyondhousing.org/
https://www.meganmeierfoundation.org/
https://www.meganmeierfoundation.org/


Normandy DESE Meeting Recently Held
District officials and staff from the Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education
met with families and staff during the DESE Public Hearing held on April 29. The State of the
District summary was presented, and attendees could provide comments and ask questions.
Thank you to our community members for attending.

Please click here for a meeting recording and to review a copy of the district presentation.

https://www.normandysc.org/departments/communications-community-engagement/community-forums-meetings/dese-public-forum
https://www.normandysc.org/departments/communications-community-engagement/community-forums-meetings/dese-public-forum


JEGB President, Harlan Hodge.



Help Make Your School a Success

By joining your school's parent-teacher organization, you can make a difference in shaping the
future of education!

Whether you're a passionate parent or a dedicated teacher, let's work together to create positive
change, support our students, and foster a thriving learning environment.

Ready to get involved? Contact Ashley Ellis for more information.

Summer School Registration Now Open

Registration for Summer School is now open. You can fill out the form online or complete the
application at your student's current school. Summer School will be held Monday through Friday,
beginning June 5 and ending July 3. The district will be closed on June 19 for Juneteenth.

The deadline to enroll is Friday, May 17. Click here to register.

mailto:ashley.ellis@normandysc.org
https://form.jotform.com/240744134729054
https://form.jotform.com/240744134729054


Beyond the Backpack is Scheduled for August 10. Click the image below for more details.



Community Events

https://our241.com/events/beyond-the-backpack/
https://www.normandysc.org/departments/communications-community-engagement/community-events


COMMUNICATIONS

Can We Text You? Opt-in For District Text Messages.
Emergency school closures? Bus delays? Last-minute schedule
changes? We can get that information to families & staff quicker
via text messaging.

To get text messages from the district, we have to get your
permission—text 'Y' to 68453.

There is no charge to sign up. Your service provider may charge a
fee for text messaging, depending on your plan.

If you have questions, please email info@normandysc.org.

https://www.normandysc.org/departments/communications-community-engagement
mailto:info@normandysc.org


Your Future is in a Normandy Classroom

NSC Communications Department
info@normandysc.org

Contact

3855 Lucas and Hunt Road, Normandy, MO, USA
www.normandysc.org
314-493-0438

https://www.facebook.com/normandyschools/
https://www.twitter.com/Normandysc1
https://www.instagram.com/normandyschools
https://www.youtube.com/normandyschoolscollaborati8012
https://www.normandysc.org/

